SHS Booster Meeting Minutes April 9, 2018

Attendance:

Executive Board:
Pres:  		Tony Tizzano
VPres:  
Treasurer: 
Secretary: 	Paula Toti
Website:  
Membership: 	Ken Ouellette
Fundraising:	Linda Rioux
Alumni:  		Maria Smith
AD: 

Parent Reps:
Fall							
Girls XC		Lisa Lachapelle					
Boys XC					
Cheerleading	Susan Lynch				
V.Boys Soccer	Kim Church 				
JV Boys Soccer
V. Girls Soccer   Kerry Fagan
JV Girls Soccer					
V. Football      	Linda Rioux					
JV. Football					
Freshmen Football	D. Roadman			
V. Field Hockey  	Sarah Frederick				
JV Field Hockey					
Golf				Kim Mullen					
Boys Crew        					
Girls Crew						
V. Volleyball
JV Volleyball


Winter
Boys Indoor Track   
Girls Indoor Track
Girls Hockey		Sarah Frederick
Boys Hockey    		Kim Mullen
JV Boys Hockey   	Natasha Colonero
Skiing			Deb Mooney
Swimming  
V. Girls Basketball	Kathleen Bodyk
JV Girls Basketball
V. Boys Basketball	Rocky Smyrnois
JV. Boys Basketball
Gymnastics     		Charlene McNally

Spring
V. Girls Softball    	Karen O’Neill
JV. Girls Softball
V. Boys Baseball
JV Boys Baseball    	Natasha Colonero
Boys Track
Girls Track
V. Girls Lacrosse
JV Girls Lacrosse
V. Boys Lacrosse
JV. Boys Lacrosse
Girls Tennis
Boys Tennis


I. Acceptance of December Minutes:
Vote was taken and approved
II. Presidents Report:
a. Approved Requests:  
1.  Football/Track Team PLT4M training program
Request was accepted and approved to spend roughly $1000.00
2.  Boys/Girls Crew Oar Request:  Was accepted and approved.  Check to be sent to FSC asap.
3. Softball Clinic: voted and approved to run at the end of March
4. Softball equipment was approved and paid for from committed funds.
5. Track 4x4 National Competetion request was voted on and approved.
6. Boys soccer coaches clinic was voted on and approved.
Recent requests were voted on through evote.  These are just added into the minutes.
Tony also mentioned that the elections for office will be done in May so please email him directly with nominations before May Meeting.

III. Treasurers Report:
Tony explained the report and that he would be updating committed funds with Karen and also releasing funds for the turf that teams committed and payment for bricks as well.

IV. Secretaries Report:
Paula encouraged the group once again to volunteer for USA Gymnastics Events in March, April and May.


V. Membership:
Ken mentioned that the parent player meeting would take place on 3/22.

VI. Fundraising:
Linda explained that there were still slots left for bowling.  All items needed for bowling will be taken care of with Linda, Tony and Paula.  Maria will also help that night with selling raffles for the baskets.  Linda reminded parents to get baskets in to here quickly.
VII. AD
N/A.
VIII. Old Business:
IX. Team Request Forms:


1.  Volleyball Request:
kneepads/spandex/ net system		$5100.00 roughly will be taken from their committed funds and what they will make from their clinic.  NO VOTE TAKEN
2.  Varsity Football Uniforms:  roughly $20,356.04 for 198 uniforms
Request was submitted.  NO VOTE TAKEN
3.  Varsity Baseball/Softball Uniforms:
This will be tabled
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